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N E W S     R E L E A S E  

 

May 25, 2016 – For Immediate Release 
 

Dubuque Pools Scheduled to Open This Saturday 
 

DUBUQUE, Iowa – Weather permitting, Dubuque’s Sutton and Flora swimming pools are 

scheduled to open on Saturday, May 28.  From May 28 through Monday, May 30, adult water 

walking is scheduled from 11 a.m. –1 p.m., with open swim from 1–5 p.m. On Tuesday, May 

30, through Friday, June 3, adult water walking will be held from 7–9 a.m. and again from 11 

a.m.–1 p.m. Open swim will be from 4–8 p.m. from May 30-June 3. Regular pool hours begin 

Saturday, June 4. 

 

In an effort to better serve patrons visiting the pools, swim passes for 2016 will now be an ID 

card. The residency process and paperwork for the pass remain the same; however, instead 

of receiving one or several tags, each pass holder will receive a photo ID card which will be 

scanned upon entry at the pool. Passes are for sale now and can be purchased at the 

Leisure Services office at 2200 Bunker Hill Rd. Each pass holder is required to come to the 

office to have a photo taken for their ID. Low-income passes are available; must present valid 

documents to obtain discount. The Leisure Services office will offer extended office hours on 

Wednesday, June 1, until 7 p.m. as a convenience for those wanting to purchase pool 

passes. 

 

For more information on Dubuque swimming pools, visit www.cityofdubuque.org/recreation or 

call 563-589-4263. 
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